
June 27, 2000
CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

Re: Ericsson Business Mobile Networks, BV, application for Hybrid  Spread Spectrum
System, FCC ID CGK8001001

Gentlemen:

This request is to amend the confidentiality request submitted on May 22, 2000 for the referenced
equipment. Ericsson Business Mobile Networks BV, Nieuw Amsterdamsestraat 40, PO Box 20
15, NL-7801 CA Emmen, The Netherlands, previously submitted an Application for Equipment
Authorization requesting confidentiality of a portion of that application.  This action was
followed by submission of a fee for $1075.00 along with Form 159 for certification of a hybrid
spread spectrum transmitter under FCC Rules Part 15 as required by the FCC Rules.

Ericsson requests, pursuant to 47CFR 0.459, post grant confidentiality for portions of the material
contained in this application such that the identified material will be withheld from public
inspection following the grant of this authorization.  This material, as indicated by request for
confidentiality of the items during the electronic submission process and further identified below,
includes:

1. Circuit diagrams submitted as Equipment Authorization Electronic Filing attachment:
"schematics" Exhibit #5

2. The original PROCESSING GAIN report for direct sequence operation as a hybrid spread
spectrum transmitter must be kept confidential.  The original processing gain report contained
confidential proprietary material that would cause harm to Ericsson if released to the public.
An amended processing gain report, with the confidential material removed has been
forwarded to the file for this equipment.

Specifically, the above exhibits contain information relating to circuit function and complexity
that could be of benefit to competitors. The material contains trade secrets and confidential
information that Ericsson does not customarily release to the public and which is otherwise not
generally available to the public.

Please contact the undersigned by phone at 410-531-3439, by fax at 410-531-0807, by email at
jinglis@erols.com, or by correspondence at the address below if there are any further questions or
additional information needed concerning this filing.

Regards,

(signed)

Phillip Inglis, Cetecom b.v.b.a., Maryland
14085 Howard Rd.
Dayton, MD.  21036




